
9/1/2019 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 

Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our daily walk; and exalt 

the name of Jesus through teaching His Word, Praying, Singing, Encouragement and 

Admonition. 

Sunday School 9:30  

Worship Service 10:30 

General fund offering and pastoral fund 

 

Announcements:                       Dean Yoder 

Worship in music:                    Jonathan Royal 

Worship in the Word:              Dean Yoder 

 

Greeters: 

September 1: Jesse & Maria M., Ora & Elizabeth M., 

September 8: Kenny & Ruby M., Garrett & Audrey M., 

September 15: Mary Mast, Harlan & Rhoda M., 

 

Offerings:  General fund-$2414,  

 

Attendance: Sunday school – 160, worship – 195, 

 

Announcements: 

1. Our annual church business meeting is scheduled for Thursday 

evening September 5
th

, starting at 6:30. 

 

2. If you are on a committee and have a paper report please send that to 

Dean by Tuesday. Thanks  

 

3. Next Sunday the New Horizons Ministry is sharing about their 

ministry and we will plan to lift an offering for their ministry. 

4. Sattler College President, Dean Taylor, will be sharing 

the mission and vision of the college, explaining the 

unique curriculum and the focus on Christian 

discipleship. Prospective students will be provided with 

information on the enrollment process and timeline. A 

time for Q & A will be provided after the presentation. Meeting will 

be held at Lving Water Mennonite Church, 2815 Dierdorff Road, 

Goshen, September 6, at 6:30. 

 

5. September 8
th  

6:30 pm, Steve Stutzman will be sharing about the 

persecuted church in the Middle East in Topeka at Topeka Christian 

Assembly.  

 

6. All Townline ladies are invited to Melissa Troyer’s grocery bridal shower at 

the church on Monday evening September 9
th
 at 6:30. Melissa does not eat 

many sweets. Melinda will have her Norwex products there, and you can 

order something through Norwex from Melissa's wish list, or for yourself! 

We are planning to have a relaxed and fun evening. Snacks will be 

provided. Would you kindly reply to Mary Raber or Anna Lambright if you 

can come? 

 

7. Church campout is September 13-15 at Prairie Camp in Goshen. There are 

sign-up sheets on the bulletin boards, including one to help with meals and a 

sheet for your lodging. If you are coming for Sunday worship only, please 

sign up for a dish on the designated paper. A children’s choir will be singing 

on Friday evening, more info coming next week! We are also having a 

talent show on Saturday evening, would you have a song, skit, story, etc. to 

share? If you have questions, you can direct them to Ben & Joanne Wickey, 

Bill & Mary Helmuth, Lavern & Sarah Frey, or Garrett & Audrey Martin. 

We are looking forward to a great campout! 

 

8. All ladies! You are invited to join a “Women’s Fellowship Meeting” 

Oct. 4
th

 at Salem Mennonite Church, 6:30 PM. Topic; The Blessing 

Of Friendship,  speaker: Louis Ulrich, Please join us for an evening 

of refreshment and encouragement. Contact 574-202-5545 


